Information Sheet

Folklore June 12,13,&14 1987

Please read carefully

help us in the organising of Folklore and to avoid confusion we would ask you to please attend to the items listed below. We appreciate your help and look forward to seeing you at Folklore.

As a volunteer worker for the British Pavilion you do not

need a passport to get into <u>OUR</u> pavilion.

When you arrive, if you are challenged at the archway please ask for one of the following organisers, Malcolm Holt, Ron Brett, Dave Radford, Basil Keane, Harry Holland.

When you are inside the grounds please report to the information booth. There you will receive a "Staff Badge" which will identify you to the public. Please sign this across the front.

If you have no specific job the information booth should be able to tell you where you will be working, let the booth worker know and see that your name is ticked off on their roster.

"Round Britain" workers should arrive ten minutes early for a briefing period unless they are thoroughly familiar with run-

ning the "Round Britain" board.

This is our fifth year in Folklore and we have always had a response from most of our club members when we have asked for volunteers for Folklore weekend. This year we anticipate more volunteers than ever will be forthcoming. In the past there has often been free fish and chips provided for the workers, unfortunately this has grown to such proportions that we can no longer afford to continue this practice and the committee as a whole has voted that no one will receive free food. The economics of the situation are that we stand to lose a substantial sum if all the volunteers were to be given free food. This does not take into account the time taken to cook and serve food which could have been sold to paying customers. However we do appreciate your support and need your help, we would therefore like to offer to workers only, the chance to purchase fish and chips if they require them at a cost price to us of \$1.50. Special tickets will be available at the information booth.

With regard to strawberry teas, it was agreed that concession in the price of strawberry teas or free strawberry teas would be made available to volunteer workers.

We hope you will understand the situation and give us your

support as you have done before.

Folklore weekend can be hard work but it can also be a lot of fun. Let's keep the flag flying - see you there.

> H. Holland Chairman. Folklore